
 
BY High Class of 1969 

40 Year Reunion! 
 

Friday, July 3, 2009 
5:00 p.m. 

Academy Square, Room 309 
 

Mark your calendars now and plan to attend! 
 

     Celebration includes: 
• Delicious catered dinner 
• Golf Tournament 
• Visit and renew old friendships 

 
     We need you to: 
 
     Confirm your reservation:   

• $25 per person or $40 per couple for dinner 
• Send RSVP to Rich at rreimsch@gmail.com 
• Send checks to : 
            Rich Reimschussel 
            721 E. 600 N. 
            Orem, Utah  84097  
• If you are interested in the golf tournament, 

contact Mike at michaelgbrown51@msn.com
 

 
       Prepare to share memories and memorabilia: 

• Please bring any photos, artifacts, or other 
memorabilia about BY High that we can display 
at the dinner. 

• Also come prepared to share some of your 
favorite memories of our years at BY High 

• If you cannot attend and would like to send us a 
brief memory to share, send it along with your 
RSVP 

 
 
        We can’t wait to see everyone!  Please plan on joining us 
for a fun evening of good food, good company, and good 
memories! 
  
 
Your Reunion Committee 
 
Richard Reimschussel, Mike Brown, Rick Shumway,  
Dave Jacobs, Jim Beagles, Lesley Strong McLaughlin,  
Jill Frischnecht Andrews, Kathy Swensen Graf
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